MINUTES OF THE BRO TAF LMC SESSIONAL GPs SUBCOMMITTEE, HELD ON 

THURSDAY 23 JANUARY 2020 AT THE LMC OFFICE, HENSTAFF COURT BUSINESS CENTRE
	Attendees:

Dr Bethan Roberts

Dr Alexis Manning

Dr Bhupa Patel

Mrs Ali Cole 

Apologies:
Dr Avkash Jain


	Chair

Sec


	Item No

	Discussion
	Action

	1
	Welcome and Apologies:

The Chair welcomed all to the meeting and accepted apologies.

	

	2


	Declarations of Interest:

No new declarations of interest were made.

	

	3


	Minutes of Previous Meeting:

The minutes of the previous meeting were reviewed and accepted as a true record.

	

	4


	Matters Arising:

a.
Remote Access to NHS Emails and Portal
Dr Alexis Manning confirmed that he had contacted NWIS to discuss this issue and was awaiting a response.
b.
Terms of Reference – Welsh National Locum Register
Dr Alexis Manning asked if there had been any update on when the terms of reference for the locum register would be available. Dr Bethan Roberts confirmed that nothing had been heard and she would therefore raise at the next GPC Wales meeting on 20 Jan 20.
c.
E-Payment for Locums
Mrs Alison Cole confirmed that nothing further had been heard from both health boards on whether payments for locums could be made electronically. Dr Bethan Roberts agreed to raise at the next GPC Wales meeting on 30 Jan 20.
d.
Attendance at CPET Sessions
Dr Alexis Manning confirmed that the February dates for Cardiff & Vale had been received and locum GPs had been offered 5 spaces. Dr Manning advised that at the last sessions only 2 locum GPs attended and therefore awareness would need to be raised on the availability of seats for locums.


	

	5


	Any Other Business:
a.
Final Sessional GP Subcommittee Meeting of This Term
As this was the final meeting of this term of office, Dr Bethan Roberts wished to thank all attendees for their contributions over the term period.

	

	6


	Date of Next Meeting:
Thursday 23 April 2020, 2pm, LMC Office, Henstaff Court Business Centre

	Sec


